
Grade 5 Celebration Committee at Park Street Elementary Thanks Sponsors for Donations 
 
With the 2016–2017 school year coming to a close, the parents and Grade 5 teachers of Park Street 
School are busy making final preparations for the Grade 5 Graduation and Celebration. The night will 
consist of a ceremony and fun activities, followed by donated colorful fireworks to end the night.  
  
It takes a lot of planning, organizing and decorating by many parent volunteers, teachers and school 
administration to pull off this exciting night. The night would not happen at all, without the generosity of 
our many sponsors. Thank you to all businesses who donated everything this year from photocopies to 
USB sticks, to food and supplies.  
 
Park Street School Grade 5 Celebration Planning Committee would like to take this opportunity to 
recognize the major donors who made donations of $400 or more to help make this year's celebration a 
success. Thank you very much to Go Go Gymnastics and Mindful Vibe!  Your donations were very much 
appreciated! 
 
 

     
 
 


